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Dear Parents and Carers, 

EVENTS THIS WEEK: 

Football competition Base 4 

10 of our year 2 boys from base 4 took part in a football competition yesterday at AFC Tel-
ford. They had a fabulous morning, were extremely well behaved and really enjoyed  them-
selves. They were absolutely amazing and their football skills were fantastic. Many thanks to 
all the boys that took part. 

RED NOSE DAY: 

All the children took part in the red nose day today.  

Everyone looked delightful in their red. Children took part in activities in their classes and 
had a really enjoyable day. There was a great atmosphere in school. 

DATES: 

18th March - 21st March ~ Book Fayre is in school ~ order books online. 

18th March ~ Litter picking competition around Teagues Crescent ~ 10 year 6 children. 

18th March ~ Parents Appointment's via TEAMS ~ 3.30-7.00 

19th March ~ Parents Appointment’s via TEAMS ~ 3.30-5.00 

19th March ~ Konflux theatre workshops ~ Mindfulness ~ EYFS and KS1 

20th March ~ Konflux Theatre workshops ~ KS2 

20th March ~ Easter Egg Competition ~ Decorate your hard boiled egg and bring into school 
on Wednesday. There will be a winner from each base. 

21st March ~ Football competition~ Year 6 ~ 10 children only 

21st March ~ Break-up for EASTER. 

8th April ~ return to school 

19th April ~ Open afternoon base 1 ~ 2,.30-3.00 

22nd April ~ Sponsored walk ~ Sponsor forms coming out today. 

SWIMMING SUMMER TERM: 

Swimming will take place during the summer term. It will not be at Oakengates due to the 
pool being closed. We are going to Shortwood. We only have a short session. The following 
classes will be going base 7, 8 and 9, and this starts Thursday 18th April. We will then en-
sure that base 5 and 6 have sessions after half term 
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On Thursday 14th March, some children from base 4 took part in a 
football workshop at  AFC Telford. During the session, the children learnt 
new football skills and worked with children from other primary school. 

The children enjoyed the session and represent the school so well! 
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In Turtles this week we have been exploring a story called ‘Whatever Next’ by Jill Murphy. We absolutely loved this story 
and focused hard on creating our own space missions in the role play and the tuff tray and made our own picnics 
with our friends. We  drew pictures of our missions and spoke about them using full sentences.  

In maths we have been exploring ten town to understand, recap and form cor-
rectly our numbers 1-10 . We have worked hard on our cutting skills under-
standing our order of the day and showing how we represent numerals 9 and 
10.  

 

1n Literacy we  have been writing our own invitations to our picnic  using tricky 
red words and making sure we are using capital letters, full stops and finger 
spaces.  

 

 

 

 

  

 Willow 
Millie 

Evelyn 
Tommie 

 

In Read Write Inc this week we have been learning our new sounds from set 
1  and set 2 and writing spellings, 

WInter 

George 
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This week in Starfish.. 
In literacy, we have been reading the book called ’Whatever 
Next’. We have been ordering the events in the story and we 
have also made our own rocket. This is in readiness for us to 
write our own invitation for a picnic on the moon like bear and 
owl have.  

In maths, we have been learning our numbers to 50.  We have 
been ordering numbers and looking at the place value of num-
bers. We have talked about how to partition a number into tens 
and ones.  

We have learnt all of our phonics 
sounds now and are recapping to 
ensure we are secure with them all. 
We are making sure we can identi-
fy them in words and read them.  



 

 

 

 

             

Teagues Bridge Primary  School 
Phone No:  01952 388450 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

Literacy 

This week in Literacy pupils have continued to 
learn about the information text Why do we eat? 
Pupils used their knowledge to write their chance to 
shine before moving on to our focus of writing 
a setting description based around The Great Fire 
of London and the book Vlad.  

Pupils have learnt about the suffix endings er and 
est for comparative language.   

Maths: 

In maths, we have been learning 
how to measure using rulers and 
metre sticks. We have learnt that 
when we measure with a ruler we 
need to start at 0cm and that a 
metre stick is the same as 100cm. 
We have learnt that when we 
measure with a metre stick it is 
used to measure larger areas.   

Assessment Week 

This week we have taken part in assessment 
week. The children have worked really hard 
to answer all their questions and use their 
previous knowledge to answer the questions. 
The children have been really positive about 
the experience and have done so well.  
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In literacy we have continued our work on ’The 
Owl who was afraid of the dark’. We created 
a talk plan and learnt to tell the story. We 
then used this to help us to write our own 
versions of the story. Our chance to shine 
writing was fabulous and we really enjoyed 
writing our stories.   

In maths we have been learning about 
multiplication. We have been making and 
drawing arrays to help us solve 
multiplication calculations. We then used 
them to solve multiplication word problems 
and reasoning problems.  

Here in Dolphin’s we have had another two great weeks. The children 
have worked incredibly hard in their assessments this week and have 
approached the week with a really positive attitude. Well done to everyone! 



 

 

Hot Chocolate Friday! 
Today we held our Hot Chocolate Friday! The children 
joined Mrs Abdulla and Mrs Woods for a hot chocolate. 
The children were nominated for being respectful. Well 
done to them and we look forward to seeing who will be 

nominated next week! 

Well done to Lucas, Annabelle and Darwin! 



 

 

 

 

Homework of the week award 
We have introduced a new award for Friday’s award assembly. 

This is in recognition of the fabulous homework most of our children produce. It is 
also to show the importance of doing homework. 

We need to ensure that children are equipped to be able to complete homework, as a 
school we are looking at our homework offer and adapting it to meet the needs of 
the children.  

The most important homework your child can complete is reading, this opens the 
doors to all other learning in school and in life. 

Each Base has nominated two children for this week’s homework of the week award 
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Turtles Damian Millie 

Starfish Ashton Anna 

Seahorses Ellie Heidi 

Dolphins Gabriella Leon 

Seals Jack Pradeep 

Swordfish Leo Nikola 

Beluga’s Elliysia Grace 

Octopi Callum James 

Sharks Ilyas Elliot 



 

 

 

 

Star Player of the week award 
 

On Monday, Thursday and Friday, all children have PE. This is de-
livered by the Crossbar coach. The coaches have recently introduced 
star player of the week from each base. This is because of the ef-
fort they make and the sportsmanship they show. Please see the chil-
dren chosen for ‘Star Player of the week’ award this week. 
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Turtles Bridget 

Starfish Brendan 

Seahorses Sophie 

Dolphins Jared 

Seals Jack 

Swordfish Jay 

Beluga’s Alfie 

Octopi  Navraj 

Sharks Elliot 
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Friday Awards 

Our Awards Assembly takes place on a Friday via Microsoft Teams. Children were awarded with 
their certificates in class. Please see below a list of the children who have received awards this 

week. 

Best class attendance this week: 

KS1 ~ Seahorses ~ 96% ~  FANTASTIC 

KS2 ~ Seals ~ 97% ~ SUPER 

Base Star of 
the week 

Worker of 
the week 

Whale Rules 
Champion 

Respectful 
Rangers 

Handwriting 
Heroes 

Punctual 
Panda 

Best at-
tendance 

1 Finley Bella 

Ava 

Esmae 

Aikya 

Ashton 

Logan 

Tommie Molly Cooper 

2 Alfie Tyler 

Brendan 

Oscar 

Simran 

Amrita 

Leyla 

Arnesh Eric Aniya 

3 Harry Maya 

Archie 

Nathan 

Tymo 

Jaxson 

Enzo 

Olivia Dexter Toby 

4 Luna Matilda 

Harry 

Teddie 

Jax 

Alaya 

Harriet 

Phoebe Carter Koray 

5 Prisha Mathias 

Karla 

Ivy 

Corbyn 

James 

Amelia 

Eloise Dara  Samavia 

 

6 James Keerat 

Ollie 

Leo 

lacey 

Logan 

Luna 

Iris Sakina  Jess 

7 Layla Sienna 

Koen 

Louie 

Jacob 

Kyra-Mai 

Michal 

Jayden Anastasia Aryan 

8 Phoebe Annie 

Cyrus 

Britney 

Alexis 

Isla 

Betul 

Navraj Evelyn Davids 

9 Emelia Cody 

Manraj 

Weronika 

Amelia 

Connor 

Ahmet 

Emilia Olivia-Grace Archie 
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